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Grant Number:  Wildlife Preservation Fund Grant #11009W 

Interpretive Signage at Forest Park Nature Center 

Grantee Name:  Forest Park Nature Center, Peoria Park District 

Address:  5809 Forest Park Drive 

Peoria Heights, IL  61616 

Telephone Number: (309) 686-3360 

Date:   November 5, 2011 

Grantee representative:  JD Russell, Chief Naturalist 

Email:   jdrussell@peoriaparks.org 

Project Objective:  

 Through the signage, visitors to the prairie will gain: 

 Awareness of an Illinois Prairie, that once covered most of the state 

 Recognition of the importance of protection of Forest Park Nature Center’s 

prairies for future generations 

 Knowledge of common plant species that grow in Illinois prairies 

 Appreciation of native ecological communities in Peoria 

Completed Description:  

 Forest Park Nature Center installed one 24” x 36” double posted outdoor interpretive sign in 

front of one of our prairies. The sign includes descriptions on the history and the importance of the 

prairie in Illinois as well as descriptions and images of common plants that visitors can find in an Illinois 

prairie. 

Summary of the Project accomplishments: 

 The new prairie signage acquired through this grant had many accomplishments. This project 

has, without a doubt, reached its objectives. We have heard on numerous occasions on how hikers and 

visitors to our prairie have gained knowledge about Illinois prairies and their history, that they did not 

have before. On an annual basis we have over 110,000 users here at Forest Park Nature Center, with a 

majority of those being hikers that pass directly by the new prairie interpretive sign. Of those 110,000 

users we have approximately 10,000 school age children in which we do educational programs for. 

During these programs we discuss our prairie plantings and the rich prairie history we have here in 

Illinois. The new signage has added the dimension of illustration, which works well with the prairie to 



emphasize its importance. We also took out an advertisement in the Peoria Journal Star, stating that we 

received the grant from the Illinois Department of Natural Resources from contributions to the Illinois 

Wildlife Preservation fund. For additional advertisement of the new signage we posted a picture and 

caption on our facebook page which has over 1,300 friends. We received many positive comments 

through our facebook page and it proved to be a great way to make the public aware of our new 

interpretive signage. 

 Total Project expenditures: 

  
 Vendor Name and Address:  Fossil Industries, Inc. 
     44 Jefryn Boulevard 
     Deer Park, NY 11729 
   

Item Description: 1 ½” Exterior dHPL Graphic, 12-Color HD Printing  Cost 
     Panel Size: 24” x 36” 4 Threaded Inserts w/ bolts 552.00 
    1 Double Cantilever Pedestal. Powder Coated Alum. 
     45 Degree Angle with 24” Graphic Height  600.00 
     Surface Mount  
    1 Color Sample – 8” x 10” x 1/16 dHPL   40.00 
      

    1 Shipping      168.00  

          Total Cost: 1,360.00 

Date of Purchase: February 25, 2011   

 

Other Project Expenditures 

 Sign installation was done in house, so there were no additional expenditures. However, in 

complying with promotions portion of the grant, we took an advertisement out in the Peoria Journal 

Star that came to a total of $397.68, which came from our operational budget. The ad ran on Thursday, 

December 22nd and you will find it attached to this report. 
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